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NEWS FLASHES

Behind Closed Doors AGM

The Annual Accounts & Report will be available from
Thursday 1st October 2020 at the bar.

Members will be required to produce their bar card.

Any questions with reference to the content, must be
forwarded in writing or by email to the General Manager,
before Monday 12th October 2020.

The questions and answers will be displayed on the
website in the AGM section and also included in the
minutes of the meeting.

Nomination forms for Officers and Directors must be
completed and returned to the General Manager by
close of business on WEDNESDAY 30th September 2020.
Forms are available in the clubhouse lobby and can also
be downloaded from the website.

For more information login to the members area and
click on the AGM section.

EG COVID-19 Update

Dear Member
STAY COVID-19 SECURE
| eddnddededndaded £ L L L L All Clubs should adhere to the EG framework provided
for "Play Safe, Stay safe" golf .

Click on the read more button below to download the
updated EG "Framework for playing golf".

These have been published to assist clubs in providing
as safe an environment as they can.

Failure to follow this guidance may leave clubs open to
enforcement action from local authorities and/or Police,
or subject to disciplinary procedures from England Golf.

* Face coverings must be worn when entering the
clubhouse, administration office, locker rooms & toilets.
* Face coverings may be removed only when seated in
the lounge, 19th and dining room for the purpose of
eating and drinking.

* Locker rooms will be open for storage of golf clubs in
allocated personal lockers.

* Players should still arrive changed for play and refrain
from showering or changing in locker rooms.

* Toilets and wash-hand basins in locker rooms may
remain in use.

Please assist us in providing a safe clubhouse
environment for all.

Play Safe, Stay Safe.

Reunert Bauser
General Manager

Track & Trace

Golf clubs are legally obliged from Monday 14
September 2020 to collect details of those entering the
clubhouse.

These details must be stored, in compliance with GDPR,
for 21 days and available should track and trace be
required.

It is the responsibility of members to ensure that their
guests information (name & contact details) are
recorded on the system when making a tee booking or if
only using the clubhouse facilities, advise the bar staff.




Captain's Forest Holme Charity Raffle

Dear Member

My thanks must go to all those members who supported
the Captain's, President's and Pro Days held recently.

The Bank Holiday BBQ was a great success and my
thanks to all the staff that assisted. We will certainly look
to hold more of the same.

My thanks must also go to all the members who
contributed to the Forest Holme Charity Raffle, my
chosen Captain's Charity.

We raised a magnificent £990 on Captain's Day, must be
some sort of record.

| certainly enjoyed the day and hope that you did.

Please click on the read more button below to see if you
won a prize in the raffle.

If you did, your prizes can be collected from the bar.
Play safe, Stay safe

Colin Flay
Club Captain
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With the NEW
World Handicap System

World Handicap System (WHS) Privacy Notice

The WHS privacy notice explains how England Golf
collects and processes personal data of its members.

The organisation is committed to being transparent
about how it collects and uses that data and in order to
meet its data protection obligations.

Where this notice ......cccceeuerruenee. for more information
click on the read more button below.

Seniors AGM

Results of the elections held at the Seniors AGM on 7
September 2020.

Seniors Captain: Richard Collis
Seniors Vice Captain: Richard Pearce

Committee Members:
Jeff Gee

John Regler

Roy Vickers

Mike Wakeham
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